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| do not think we (the taxpayer) should be subsidizing any environmental protest groups that break
the law, and they should immediately have their DGR status revoked. Taxpayers should not
subsidize illegal protests by anti-mining groups. They are causing harm to local communities and
jeopardizing future jobs and contracts within the coal and power industries. They often place
themselves in danger and have no thoughts for those who have to put up with the delays they cause,
| often think these people have too much time on their hands and question are they actually employed
or just BLUDGERS. Please take away any taxpayer funds from these Dangerous Groups. Thanking

you, regaras Craig Cotins [





